
  

  

 

 

 
  

 
 
 

Your ref: FCC and IC Application by Telensa 

Our ref: 6LC005 01 

Date : 22 Jun 2016 

To whom it may concern, 

Attestation concerning documentation and Telensa's FCC application 

This letter is to confirm that Plextek freely allows Telensa Ltd, (of Plextek building, London Rd, Gt 
Chesterford, CB10 1NY, UK), the right to use Plextek originated documents in their application for 
FCC and IC registration of their products. 

Plextek is a consultancy that designs products for Telensa Limited. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mike Martindell 

Project Manager for Telensa designs 

 

Telecommunication Certification Body 

UL VS Ltd 

Unit 3, Horizon 

Wade Road 

Kingsland Business Park 

Basingstoke 

Hampshire RG24 8AH 

United Kingdom 

 


